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Seneca Polytechnic students and employees attended the Richmond Hill Board of Trade

Business Achievement Awards on Thursday, May 4. The annual event celebrates excellence

and recognize local businesses commitment to Richmond Hill’s future. Corey Long,

Executive Director, Planning, presented the Sustainability Award on behalf of Seneca. 

 

We are #SenecaProud to be a sponsor of this annual event.
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